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Hello,

I’'m writing to encourage you to approve the Option 1 choice for E Dean Ave Road
reconstruction. The tragic calming aspect of this design, combined with some parking
opportunities and bike lanes on both sides, along with the possibility of rain gardens meets
most of the needs of the most residents without creating extra work of shoveling a much wider
sidewalk as does Option 2. The 3rd Option does not solve the traffic calming issue and
speeding is an annoying and regular occurrence on E Dean.

Thank you.

Suzanne Harp
Artist-Maker
Pronouns: She/Her
303 E Dean Ave
Madison W1
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